
 

November 1, 2024 

Nevada Medicaid Web Announcement 3471 

 
Infusion Pump Recall: Zyno Medical Removes Certain Z-800, Z-800F, Z-
800W, and Z800WF Infusion Pumps due to an Air-in-Line Software 
Defect That May Allow Larger than Expected Air Bubbles to Enter 
Patients 
Zyno Medical is recalling certain Zyno Medical Z-800, Z-800F, Z-800W, and Z-800WF infusion pumps due to a 
defect in the air-in-line software algorithm that may allow a 1.0 mL air bubble to be passed on to a patient.  

The U.S. Food and Drug Administration (FDA) has identified this as a Class I recall, the most serious type of recall. 
This recall involves removing certain devices from where they are used or sold. The FDA has identified this recall as 
the most serious type. This device may cause serious injury or death if you continue to use it.  

See the full recall notice on the FDA’s website for more information and the next actions to take. 

Customers in the U.S. with questions about this recall should contact their Zyno Medical local business partner or 
email feedback@intuvie.com. 

 

https://www.fda.gov/medical-devices/medical-device-recalls/infusion-pump-recall-zyno-medical-removes-z-800-z-800f-z-800w-and-z800wf-infusion-pumps-due-air-line?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
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